City of

Burnaby

Meeting 2006 March 06

COUNCIL REPORT

COMMUNITY HERITAGE COMMISSION

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS

SUBJECT: BARNET BOOK 2006 REPRINTING

RECOMMENDATION:

1.  THAT Council approve the expenditure of up to $5,000.00 to reprint the book “In
the Shadow by the Sea: Recollections of Burnaby's Barnet Village” as outlined in
this report.

REPORT
The Community Heritage Commission, at its meeting held on 2006 March 02, received and

adopted the attached report seeking allocation of funds to reprint “In the Shadow by the Sea:
Recollection of Burnaby’s Barnet Village”.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor C. Jordan
Chair

Councillor G. Begin
Vice Chair

Copied to: City Manager
Director Finance
Director Planning and Building
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City of

Meeting 2006 Mar 2
Burnaby
COMMISSION REPORT
TO: CHAIR AND MEMBERS DATE: 2006 February 20

COMMUNITY HERITAGE COMMISSION
FROM: DIRECTOR OF PLANNING AND BUILDING
SUBJECT: BARNET BOOK 2006 REPRINTING

PURPOSE: To allocate funds to reprint "/n the Shadow by the Sea: Recollections of
Burnaby's Barnet Village"
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RECOMMENDATION:

THAT the Community Heritage Commission request Council to approve the expenditure
of up to $5,000.00 to reprint the book “In the Shadow by the Sea: Recollections of
Burnaby’s Barnet Village” as outlined in this report.

REPORT

In 2005 Burnaby’s Community Heritage Commission (CHC) completed, through the leadership
of historian and CHC member Harry Pride, a new book titled - “In the Shadow by the Sea:
Recollections of Burnaby’s Barnet Village”, which celebrates the unique history of the City’s
Bamnet district. The initial press run of 300 copies is sold out and a reprinting is necessary given
the sustained level of public demand for this City publication.

An estimate for reprinting this book has been prepared so that it may now proceed towards
production. The cost is not to exceed $5000.00 and is available in the Commission’s 2006
annual budget. It is proposed that this publication take advantage of the new print-on-demand
technology available through the City print shop, which will allow a small quantity print-run to
be produced at a reasonable cost. The cost of printing and binding each book is valued at $25.00
each. The cost of printing will be recovered through book sales as it is proposed to sell the book
for $30.00 (not including applicable taxes). Taking into account the current orders on hand and
estimated future demands for the publication, it would be advisable to print 200 copies at this
time. The books will be produced in time for a Barnet residents’ reunion picnic to be held
Sunday, July 23™ in Barnet Marine Park.

J.S”Belhouse, Director
PLANNING AND BUILDING
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